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Submitted 8.2.2024 

8700 Willow St – Started full line replacement 7/12/24 

 Water leak discovered and reported to SWBNO on 8700 Willow St – Ecologics turned in the
water locate report. We are looking into the location of this leak now.

Plan to saw cut next full line replacement on 7800 Willow 8/2/24 and begin work Monday 8/4/24.  

No scheduled restoration – trying to complete restoration on first 4 jobs before mobilizing to these 

ON GOING WORK  

 Post Repair CCTV
o We are caught up on mandrel tests and post repair videos to date

 CCTV Priority
o 5-30B (area near streetcar, pipe bursting segment trying to CIPP), Audubon fly

segments (FF Carrollton #3, 100 East Dr)
 We have identified some work coming up on Broadway (Carrollton #3)

o The first segment on the 500 block of Broadway will not require a lane closure and
reroute of traffic as the repairs can be accessed on the shoulder/sidewalk.

o We are meeting in the field and internally to draft a traffic plan site specific for future
Broadway segment repairs and will engage Parks and Parkways, RTA, Stantec,
SWBNO and vet the traffic proposal through the proper channels. Note: We have an
approved traffic plan for this contract that we believe covers our bases but given the
sensitivity of the area we are going to send a proposal for upcoming work and make
sure we are all on the same page given the high-density traffic through Broadway
with schools returning in the area and other construction work by other contractors
in the vicinity.


